
 
Re: Harvest Appeal 2025 – “Tin Tower” 

 

 

26th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

   

As our Harvest Appeal this year we would like to encourage all of our pupils to think particularly about 

our three school values of Kindness, Positivity and Respect. We think that the idea of donations 

embodies these values perfectly and we are therefore launching our Harvest Appeal 2025. 

 

We will be collecting donations to support the charity Grace Foodbank. The S8 community group 

provides support to individuals who find themselves in short-term financial crisis. They were very 

thankful when we reached out to them regarding our proposal and said:  ‘Every week, we help between 

200 and 300 people and some of the stories we hear are heart-breaking. Every tin that you donate 

will be so very gratefully received’.  

 

This year, we have decided to ask for donations of tinned food in 

order to create a ‘Tin Tower’. Currently, Grace Foodbank is in need 

of tinned pasta, fruit and vegetables but any and every tin donated 

will be very much appreciated. Please leave any donations in the box 

by the main entrance any morning during the week Monday 13th - 

Friday 17th October. We will deliver your donations to Grace 

Foodbank W/B Monday 20th October. 

 
We hope that by making a small contribution, we can make a big difference to someone in need.  
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs O Evans 
Community outreach lead 


